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Settlement of a civil matter in Washington DC

 

January 14, 2025 

 

“INTRALOT S.A. Integrated Lottery System and Services” announces that its US subsidiary 

“Intralot, Inc.” signed on January 10, 2025, a settlement agreement with the District of 

Washington DC, by and through its Office of the Attorney General, to settle a civil matter. The 

issue related to the 2019 lottery games contract in that district and specifically to the 

percentage of works subcontracted to local businesses. The settlement provides for a US 

5million payment while “Intralot, Inc.” denies any admission of fault, so that a long term 

litigation and substantial legal expenses to be avoided. With the settlement agreed, the 

contracts and operations of the group are not affected.  

 


